
This week at school we finished talking about life cycles, wrapping up 
with the stages and parts of a flower.  During circle time this week we 

went over each part of the flower.  

On Monday, Miss Katie came into our class and sang with us.  We sang 
a song about riding our bicycle and the safety of wearing a helmet.  We 

also did our most requested favorite, “Fire Truck”.

With the nice weather this week, we took advantage of being outside.  
We played with the parachute, played “Mr. Fox”, and even did Acro 

with Miss Kayla on Thursday!

This week was very exciting as all 5 of our caterpillars emerged from 
their chrysalis and became butterflies!  We will watch them throughout  

next week as they eat and grow strong before we release them.

Some of the stories we read this week were: Planting a Rainbow, I Can 
Grow a Flower, Plant Cycles, Roots, and Budding Flowers, Breezy Days.

During our fine motor craft time we made flowers with a play-doh 
center, used tissue paper to decorate our own flowers, and practiced 

cutting around the outside of a paper plate to make flower petals.

Next week we will talk about Father’s Day coming up, the letter “Z”, 
and begin talking about summer weather.

Our letter of the week will be “Z”.  When it is your child’s show & share 
day, please have them bring in an item that begins with this letter.
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Going forward, please make 

sure your child has all their 

weather appropriate gear 

necessary to go outside each 

day they are at school.  Please 

make sure all items are clearly 

labeled.

Monday, May 27th 
Memorial Day Holiday-NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, May 28th 
Final Parent-Teacher Conference

Monday, June 10th 
Father’s Day Celebration,

2:15pm

Tuesday, June 18th 
Moving Up Day Celebration

6:30pm
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